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Sensitive: Legal 

NSW Police Force 
23 October 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Gerald Cuthbert 

We refer to your letter dated 10 October 2023 in respect of the above matter. 

Our office is instructed that contact has been made with the United States Federal Bureau of 
Investigations (FBI). The FBI has advised that the Naval Criminal Investigative Service (NCIS) is 
still processing the request in their fingerprint database. No timeframe was provided as to when 
this request would be finalised. 

The FBI has advised that it will inform the Unsolved Homicide Team of the NSW Police Force 
once further information is known. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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